

William L. Shooter July 31, 1937 - January 2, 2021

William L. Shooter "Bill" on January 2, 2021 of Woodbury. Age 83. Loving husband of Barbara M. (nee Welsh) for fifty-eight years. Beloved father of Steven Shooter, Jeffrey Shooter (Katie), Karin Bunch (WN) and the late William Shooter. Brother of Joann Glunk (Paul). Devoted grandfather of Michael (Amanda), Garrett, Joel, Owin, Stephanie, Emily, Grant and Elisabeth.

Bill was a retired Math Professor at Gloucester County College for over forty-four years. He coached tennis and wrestling and was a man with many interests, but had a love for the game of golf, chess and poker.

Relatives and friends are invited to a visitation on Saturday, June 12, 2021 from 10am to 11am in The Chapel at BOUCHER FUNERAL HOME, 1757 Delsea Dr., Deptford, NJ 08096.

Memorial Service 11am in The Chapel at the funeral home.

Interment private.

In lieu of flowers donations may be made to Alzheimer's Association, 3 Eves Dr., Suite 310, Marlton, NJ 08053.

For directions, to sign online guest book and to view Bill's Video Tribute visit www.boucher funeralhome.com.

Events

JUN 12	Visitation	10:00AM - 11:00AM
	The Chapel at Boucher Funeral Home, LLC 1757 Delsea Drive, Deptford, NJ, US, 08096	

JUN Memorial Service 11:00AM - 11:30AM 12

The Chapel at Boucher Funeral Home, LLC 1757 Delsea Drive, Deptford, NJ, US, 08096

Comments



A tribute video has been added.



Boucher Funeral Home, LLC & County Cremation Service - June 08, 2021 at 02:26 PM



We truly enjoyed the few times we spent with Bill. It's easy to see how he was so special to so many.

Barbara and Jim Richardson

Barbara Richardson - June 12, 2021 at 09:55 AM



44 files added to the album LifeTributes







Boucher Funeral Home, LLC & County Cremation Service - June 08, 2021 at 02:24 PM



I recall being in Bill's first algebra class taught at Woodbury High School. We also knew him as an assistant coach for the freshman basketball team. He was an excellent teacher and a "cool" guy who occasionally had to drive us to away basketball games in his sparkling new 1959 Plymouth. Many in our class were able to see him again at a reunion (45th?) where he displayed the same warmth and interest in his former students that we were fortunate to experience many years before. My best to his family.

Bob Puff

Bob Puff - January 18, 2021 at 03:50 PM



I'm so sorry for your loss I remember when your dad would play tennis with my parents (Kathy and Al Rickens) I lost my dad almost 11 years ago so I know the feeling sending hugs and prayers to you all Kris rickens aguilar

Kris Rickens Aguilar - January 13, 2021 at 05:15 PM



66 Beautiful in Blue was purchased for the family of William L. Shooter.



January 12, 2021 at 07:56 PM



66 Dear Bonnie,

We were very sorry to hear of Bill's passing. Our deepest sympathy goes out to you and your family. Our thoughts and prayers are with all of you at this very difficult time.

Ralph and Nancy Ipri

Nancy Ipri - January 08, 2021 at 08:40 PM



Helen & I were saddened to learn of Bill's passing. Bill & I go back to when he first came to Woodbury. He was a fun guy & not the best poker player. Our condolences to Bonnie & family. RIP in peace Bill. Helen & Ray

G Raymond Wood - January 06, 2021 at 05:48 PM



Bonnie and Family: We are very sorry to hear about Bill's passing. Jim McGuinness called us on Sunday and followed up today with the information. Our sincere sympathy to you Bonnie and your family. You had a wonderful life together and many, many precious memories. The Angels have carried Bill into God's arms. Our prayers and found memories are with you. With our love, Jim and Kathleen Kelly

James Kelly - January 06, 2021 at 01:30 PM



66 Bonney and family, June and I are so very sorry for your loss. You are in our prayers!

Dick and June Hickey

Richard Hickey - January 06, 2021 at 11:21 AM



Bill was a perpetual winner in all areas he pursued. When he began his career as a math teacher at Woodbury High School he was an immediate success. He was an extremely bright, upbeat man with consummate interpersonal skills.

Rest in pease a d serenity.

Ed Gibson

Edward F Gibson - January 06, 2021 at 11:17 AM



My deepest sympathy to the Shooter family. Our sons grew up together on Griscom Dr. in Woodbury. Michael & Billy were friends and Jay and Steve are still in touch. It is very hard to lose a loved one, even if you know it will happen. Lou (my husband) of 52 years passed away Dec 27, 2019. I miss him every day and I am sure you will miss Bill, also. There are so many good memories you have to remember. God Bless Angie Smith

Angela M Smith - January 06, 2021 at 06:57 AM



Years ago Bill would join a group of men of similar age at my house to play poker once a month on Friday evenings. I remember him being a keen poker player and always willing to discuss local and national politics. We would also catch up on community news. I remember Bill being a man of Gadgets or small things. We shared an interest in collecting small monkey threesomes of the hear, see and speak variety. Our kids went to school together and I can still bring up images of him and his little red sports car.

Ron Strawdetman - January 05, 2021 at 09:42 AM



I had the pleasure of having him as a professor and he was such an excellent teacher, he had a great sense of humor as well. My car broke down and he was such a nice person, he gave me a ride to and from school the whole time my car was out of commission. We both lived in Woodbury, I went to Woodbury HS with his son Bill. Later in life I had pleasure of working with him. Truly an incredible man. Sorry for your Families loss

Terry Visalli Damminger - January 04, 2021 at 09:47 PM



Im so sorry for your family's great loss. It was a fun honor to get to hang out with him and his kick ass wife if even only for a little while.

Shelley "Sunshine" Franz

shelley - January 04, 2021 at 05:29 PM